
. 

VETERANS ADMINISTRATION l
HOSPITAL I 

5901 EAST SEVENTH STREET I 
LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90801 

July 22, 1974 
IN REPLY 

REFER TO: 600/ 111 g 

Leonidas H. Be~ry, M.~~ .. 
2600 South Mich(gan .J3lvd. 
Suite 303 . 
Chicago, 111 i no is 60616 

Dear Leonidas: 

I wish to thank you for the copy of Gastrointestinal 
Panendoscopy which,.arrived today. It is a truly compre­
hensive tome, peautiful ly i l lustrate.d, and wel 1-edi ted. 
It fulfills a great need to the Profession and, I feel 
certain, will be in use for many years to come. I am 
grateful for your having accorded to me the privilege 
of participating in your literary effort. 

Es pe c i a l l y , Leon i das and Em , do I w i sh to thank 
you for your condolences. I shall 
most kind sentiments. Hope to see 

With kindest personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

never forget your I 
you again, soon. I 
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ANGELO; GRADI, M.D. 

Chief, · G oenterology Section l 
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Show veteran's fult name, VA file number, and social security number on all correspondence. 


